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                   We did not hold a monthly meeting this month. And, we will not hold one in 
May due to the workshop the District is holding. There are no new developments at this 
time with the committee. We will be going to the halfway houses to take in meetings 
when it is possible with leads from AA women with at least 2 years of sobriety. 
                    The pamphlets still need ordered as soon as I can get to talk to Phil K. on 
what we need. We are still trying to get more AA members involved 
                     At the last District meeting there was still discussion on a budget. There was 
a motion made, the motion was seconded and passed, on forming an Ad-hock finance 
committee to take care of the budget issues. 
 
 
 
 
Treatment Facilities chairperson 
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